
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY (360) 586-8203 
 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 
 

Sent via email and First Class Mail 
 
July 27, 2020 
  
 
Booga Gilbertson 
Sr. Vice President Operations 
Puget Sound Energy  
355 110th Ave NE, M/S EST 11W 
Bellevue, Washington 98004 
  
 
RE:  2020 Natural Gas Distribution Integrity Management Program Plan – Puget Sound Energy – 

Headquarters Unit - Insp. No. (8046) 
 
Dear Ms. Gilbertson: 
 
Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (staff) conducted a headquarters 
inspection of Puget Sound Energy’s (PSE) Distribution Integrity Management Program (DIMP) from July 
20, 2020 to July 22, 2020. The inspection was conducted virtually using the WebEx platform. 
 
No apparent violations were noted as a result of the inspection. This inspection will be closed as of the 
date of this letter. 
 
Staff thanks PSE’s personnel for their professionalism and cooperation during this inspection.  
 
If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Dennis Ritter at (360) 402-
0066.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sean C. Mayo 
Pipeline Safety Director 
 
Cc: Cara Peterman, Director of Enterprise Risk Management, Puget Sound Energy 

Duane Henderson, Manager Gas System Integrity, Puget Sound Energy 
Harry Shapiro, Director of Gas Operations, Puget Sound Energy 
Kaaren Daugherty, Manager Compliance Programs, Puget Sound Energy  
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